Sedgwick-Brooksville Town Landing Committee Minutes for June 13, 2019

Meeting opened at 5:30pm. Adjourned at 6:20pm. Members present: Michael Sheahan, Ben Astbury, Bob Publicover, John Gray, Hal Snow. Also present: John Kimball

Actions Taken:

Motion to accept minutes of May 9th meeting with a clarification concerning the permit for taking water from Walker Pond. **All in favor**. Bob Publicover abstained.

Discussion:

Ben Astbury spoke to Andy Gray about completing the concrete pad. Ben will call him again to get it done as soon as possible.

Michael Sheahan fixed the outhouse door.

The dock is listing to one side. This should be investigated to discover if we need to replace a float. John Kimball will look into the size for replacement.

The Cooper Farm Rd section has suffered from erosion issues. Ben will ask Paul Carter to grade the road at the same time as he grades before tarring. Better ditches and some way to slow the speed of runoff will be necessary to fix the issue.

The new signs have been installed. We're still waiting on the cigarette disposal unit.